THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 27, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Athletic Office

Dear Dr. Allen:

We are happy to set aside for you two season tickets for the University Concert Series with our compliments.

It will be necessary, according to the new state law, that you call for these and pay the state sales tax before the tickets can be turned over to you. We shall be glad to have you call at the Fine Arts Office in the near future for your tickets.

The opening concert is scheduled for November 8th.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

D. M. Swarthout

Dean